BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(Headquarters)

Ref: Estt.-V/G-2018(Vol.lll) 14 Feb 2020
Sub: Updation of records in HFMS Software — Reg.
CIRCULAR

The matter regarding login and updating of personal and leave records by all
BIS employees was discussed at length in a meeting today between BIS Officers and
the representative from PWC and CDAC. During the meeting discussions were held
regarding the feedbacks received at HQs as well as impediment observed during the
meetings with BIS Regional Offices held through video conferencing, filtration made so
far in the software, to make the software user-friendly etc. etc.

In view of the foregoing and as decided in the aforesaid meeting, the last date
for furnishing the information by the employees has been finally extended to 21 Feb
2020.  All concerned may, therefore, ensure that the requisite information is updated
by the stipulated date since no further extension would be considered.

A dedicated helpline has been set-up to meet the queries of employees at 011-
23608517/e-mail: hfmshelp@bis.gov.in.

L rmed?
(Roma Roy)
Deputy Director General (Admn.)

Circulated to all departments at BIS HQs/NITS/ROs/BOs/Labs through
BIS Intranet.
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